PRECISE | ro. soxaims
TAR[;ET CAPE GIRARDEAU, MO 63702

573-321-9001

LDCATING WWW.PRECISETARGETLOCATING.COM

May 28, 20025
City of Jackson

101 Court Street
Jackson MO 63755

Subject: Contract Extension
Underground Facilities Locating and Marking Services

Dear Janet Sanders:
Precise Target Locating would like to extend the existing contract dated May 18, 2020, for an

additional one year period ending June 30, 2026. We would like to re-bid at that time. There
will be no price increase on this extension.

Sincerely,

VvV Ay,
Shannon Garrett
Owner/Principal of Precise Target Locating



